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CABOT SCHOOL PTO

229 Cabot Street Newton, MA 02460 Tel: 617-550-0400

March 21, 2023
Dear Newton School Committee:

I am writing on behalf of the Cabot Elementary School PTO regarding our annual Spring Fling &
Silent Auction, which will take place at Cabot Elementary School on April 29, 2023 from 7:30 -
10:30 pm.

The money raised at this event will be used to support essential programs and activities
underwritten by the Cabot PTO, including but not limited to: academic curriculum enrichment
programs, special program grants, and many other purposes that support our students, families,
and staff.

We would appreciate the Newton School Committee’s permission to apply for a one-day liquor

license (wine/malt only) for this event, which will include food, drinks, and dancing in addition

to the silent auction. We will be hiring licensed and insured bartenders, who will be in charge of
serving all beverages to attendees, including parents, teachers, and administrators (21+ only).

Please let me know if there is any additional information we can provide. Thank you in advance
for your consideration.

Sincerely,

L S

Rebecca Barnehama
Chair - Cabot Spring Fling Committee
cabotpto.springfling @ gmail.com

I hereby authorize the following individual to serve as the 2023 Spring Fling Auction Chair and
solicit donations on behalf of the Cabot School Parent Teacher Organization [EIN:22-3492162]:
Rebecca Barnehama

Rebekah Gewirtz
2023 Cabot PTO President
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